



Friday, 8 February 2019

Address: 16 School Road, Frettenham, Norfolk, NR12 7LL

E mail: office@frettenham.norfolk.sch.uk

Website: www.harnserfed.co.uk.

Telephone: 01603 737405



GRAB YOUR SHARE OF OVER £10,000 WORTH OF LEGO® KIT

Following the success of the Sports Equipment and Books For Schools campaigns in 2018 the EDP are delighted to announce a new partnership with CreativeHut giving us the opportunity to collect vouchers in exchange of Lego® Education resources.

Where Do Tokens Appear

Every day there will be tokens in the Eastern Daily Press (two on Saturday) and Norwich Evening News whilst weekly titles will also hold one token (Great Yarmouth Mercury, Lowestoft Journal, Beccles & Bungay Journal, North Norfolk News, Dereham Times and Fakenham Times). Watch out for bonus tokens days!

Start Collecting

First token is Saturday, February 9th 2019 with the final token on Friday, May 3 2019. The three schools with the most tokens as an average of total pupils will win the main prizes meaning that all schools have a chance, both big and small.













Message from Gyles

This week there has been a lot in the news about the negative impact of Social Media on Children's mental health. The Science and Technology Committee concluded in a report that social media companies must be subject to a legal duty of care to help protect young people's health and wellbeing when accessing their sites. However, with this as teachers and parents we would still have the main role in teaching the children how to use the internet and social media responsibly and safely. With this in mind on Tuesday it was 'Safer Internet Day' and in assembly I spoke to the children about consent. We focused on firstly making sure they have consent to go on particular games, websites and apps and also about having consent if they post pictures or videos of friends and family. It also included some information about giving consent to websites when you sign up for user accounts and how companies collect data about them. In the assembly there were lots of very sensible answers to questions, with many children saying they always check with an adult before they click anything, if they are unsure. This was very promising to hear. However, in class discussions, both teachers and teaching assistants have spoken to me with concerns about how some individual children are not truly aware of how important it is, not to have contact with strangers and sharing personal details. One quote from a child was... " if you know their name then it is ok to message because they are not a stranger." We feel we discuss on-line safety a lot with the children and are continually making them aware of appropriate behaviour, but obviously we need to keep the discussion going. Staff are also rather concerned about other online behaviour that the children discuss, whether it is they types of games they play, amount of time spent using the internet or having their own accounts like You Tube. There is a huge amount of peer pressure to be able to use certain sites and apps, but please don't just have a 'it will be alright' attitude, do think 'what if...' and use appropriate filters and monitor your child's internet use.

Attached to the newsletter is guide to different apps and sites and also a guide to Fortnight from Norfolk police which might be useful if you are thinking of letting your child play it.

Celebration Assembly

	Star of the week	Value award	20
Class 1	Tayla	Jacob	9°5°
Class 2	Miya	Amelia R	ha.
Class 3	Marcie	Chloe	

Attendance Celebration

	Whole School	88.5%
1 st	Class 1	92.86%
2 nd	Class 3	87.42%
3rd	Class 2	85.22%





Norse Catering

Please ensure that all meals are paid for in advance. www.norsecatering.co.uk

Diary Dates

Please see the accompanying schedule of dates for the remaining term, but do be aware that they are still subject to change.

Dates for your diary Autumn Term

Celebration assembly: Friday at 2.30pm

15 February 2019 Last day of Spring half term

26 February 2019 Assertive mentoring

27 February 2019 Assertive mentoring (late evening)

6 March 2019 Hansel & Gretel Performance – Class 1 – St

Faiths' Primary School

11 March 2019 Fencing Workshop – all children

13 March 2019 Class 1 school trip – forest school event

25 March 2019 Reading week

28 March 2019 Luke Temple author visit

29 March 2019 Save the date – Mother's day Breakfast

29 March 2019 Luke Temple book signing

3 April 2019 Nebula Cricket

5 April 2019 Last day of the term

Summer term

23 April 2019 Start of Summer Term

6 May 2019 May day Bank Holiday

13 May 2019 SATS week

8 May 2019 Nebula KS1 Multi skills event

20 May 2019 Class and Year 6 photographs

24 May 2019 Last day of the Summer half term

28-29 May 2019 Skillforce camp at White Woman Lane School

3 June 2019 First day of Summer half term

10 June 2019 Year 4 cycle training (afternoon)

11 June 2019 Year 5&6 cycle day. Helpers required for the

afternoon.

12 June 2019 Year 5 and 6 cycle training all day, helpers

required all day.

19 June 2019 Nebula cricket

1-4 July 2019 City Sports (selected pupils)

10-12 July 2019 Year 3 and Year 4 residential trip to Whitwell

Hall

24 July 2018 Last day of the Summer term.

Police issue safety warning for world's most popular game Fortnite Latest Norfolk and Suffolk News - Eastern Daily Press								
https://www.edp24.co.uk/news/norfolk-police-safety-warning-game-fortnite-1-								
5879592								